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Welly Wednesday 

What have we been up to this week? 

Songs and Rhymes 
We have enjoyed singing Baa, Baa, Black Sheep together this 

week.  It was rather exciting to experiment with changing some 

of the words; we tried different colours including a ‘beautiful 

pink sheep’ as well as delivering to different children who lived 

down the lane! 

It has been lovely to welcome Preschool back after the half term holiday. 

We have thoroughly enjoyed sharing the story of ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’ 

together and decided to change our role play area into Jack’s House, 

complete with its own tall green beanstalk that we painted together. 

Using some scissors to help develop our fine motor control, we enjoyed 

snipping and cutting different beans; it was very exciting to discover 

some tiny green beans hiding inside the runner beans! We also invited our 

Reception friends to join us in Preschool this week to share a special book 

about a duck and a frog with us as part of a Book Trust Storytime 

initiative organised with Evesham Library. 

 

 

 
We have enjoyed making loud and quiet sounds 

this week as well as thinking about the initial 

sound m this week. 
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We have enjoyed spotting daffodils and 

snowdrops growing outside this week. It was 

very interesting to look carefully at the white 

roots and brown bulb before we potted up a 

daffodil to take home on St David’s Day. 

Well done Little Chestnuts for your fabulous choice of ‘wow words’ (rainbow, fluffy and stripy) on  

World Book Day … you were all so confident sharing your choice of clothing with the whole school 

yesterday. 


